
      Burscough Village Primary School 
      Colburne Close, Burscough, Ormskirk, Lancashire L40 4LB 

     Tel: 01704 895 403       Fax: 01704 895 946 
      Headteacher: Mrs A Yates 

 

Dear Colleague,    

Thank you for showing an interest in our Kids’ Club Playworker Assistant position at Burscough Village 
Primary School. You have definitely made a good choice to read more about our amazing school.  
 

We believe that all our children are unique and have their own special talents, which we foster within 
an enriched and exciting curriculum. Educational experiences should be creative, interactive, ambitious, 
and specific to individual needs. We are looking for an excellent candidate to strengthen our Kids’ club 
team, we would like the new member of staff to be enthusiastic, caring, friendly and passionate about 
our school. 

We are looking to employ someone who can build on the strengths of current practice and will grow 
and develop as the provision does. At Burscough Village School we put great emphasis on the personal 
development and well-being of all our pupils. We encourage our children to experience a range of 
activities within Kids’ club. We would like the employee to have a good sense of humour, be a warm 
and welcoming face for the children and families. 
 
The successful candidate should be able to work 15 hours per week Monday to Friday, 3.00 pm – 
6:00pm. (Term time only). It would be favourable if you were able to flexible and work at the breakfast 
club if needed. You will be required to attend school training days.  
 
We can offer you: 

• A friendly and welcoming school community where children and staff are proud of their 
achievements. 

• Well behaved, happy, motivated, and independent learners 
• Dedicated and supportive colleagues who are committed to raising standards 
• Support for continuing professional development 
• Vast grounds and opportunities for outdoor learning 

 
We would like you to: 

• Bring enthusiasm, knowledge and make our Kids’ club provision even better! 
• Have a positive attitude and be an excellent role model 
• Be a problem solver 
• Have resilience and resourcefulness to create stimulating learning zones 

• Make an active contribution to the life of our community 
• Build positive relationships with children, parents, carers and staff 
• Promote good behaviour and encourage children who may find activities challenging 

The governing body is thorough in its approach to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of our 
children. The post will be subject to DBS-enhanced clearance. We are supporting a fully inclusive 
culture and promoting equality and diversity across all our operations.  

In addition to the information enclosed we recommend that you explore the school website and social 
media pages which provides a flavour of our school.  

We look forward to receiving your application on Friday 2nd May.  Successful applicants will be invited 

to an interview on 8th May 2025.   

Yours sincerely,  

   
Mrs Anna Yates 
Headteacher 

Striving for the future 
 

Achieve  Nurture  Pupil Voice  Growth Mindset  Community  Environment 


